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David Barthelmy

From: Dakota Matrix Minerals [dakotamatrix@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 12:33 PM
To: David Barthelmy
Subject: DMM Update

Hello! 

 

I just wanted to let ya know that we released a New Addition earlier today, thanks! 

 

Miranda 

 

--  

Dakota Matrix Minerals 
http://www.dakotamatrix.com 

dakotamatrix@gmail.com 

 

Download the NEW Notifier Today! 

http://www.dakotamatrix.com/article/notifier.htm 


